HAMPSTHWAITE  PARISH COUNCIL
c/o MANOR FARM HOUSE 
HAMPSTHWAITE
HG32HA
26/08/2016.
Dear Sir,
BROOKFIELD DEVELOPMENT
I enclose a copy of a letter sent to Yorkshire Water Authority regarding the Parish Council’s concerns over the surface water flow and potential flooding problems at the above development.
If you have any comments you wish to make on the content of this letter they would be appreciated.
This letter and enclosure is being sent to the Environmental Agency, David Wilson Homes ( the developer ) and Harrogate Borough Council Planning Department ( Mike Parkes )
Yours faithfully,
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